
 

 

 

Thompson Point Road – Boat Ramp Access Road and Parking Area 

 

 

Project Description:  Modifications and upgrades to the existing access road 

alignment and construction of a new hardstand parking area are 

to be conducted which forms part of a Department of Transport 

and Main Roads (TMR) project to upgrade the Thompson Point 

boat ramp facility. 

Reasons for Project: This project forms part of a TMR project to upgrade and 

formalise the Thompson Point boat ramp facility. Currently, part 

of the existing road is through private land which will be 

realigned to the new road reserve alignment. A gravel hardstand 

will be placed over the existing soil to improve wet weather 

access to the ramp.  

Benefits of Project: The new road alignment will be placed wholly within road 

reserve. Car and trailer parking will be situated on a gravel 

hardstand to allow for better access in wet weather. 

Estimated Total Cost:  Total cost is $150,000.00. Funding is provided by TMR. 

Commencement Date: Works to commence mid-October 2019.  

Duration of Project: Works to be completed in four (4) weeks, subject to weather and 

ground conditions.  

Contact Officer: Darren Hines  

Public Consultation: Notification will be by social media and letters to affected 

residents.  

Potential Interruptions: Minimal disruptions to traffic and local accesses with traffic 

controllers in place when required. 


